
From: Landreth, Samuel R. (Rob) <SLandreth@wspa.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/9/2015 11:47:23 AM

Subject: Greenwood Co. Question

Hi Chaney and Rob,
 
I hope you are doing well considering the circumstances. Our thoughts are with the people in the midlands 
and lowcountry. Can you tell us if Greenwood County has been added to the disaster declaration for 
individual assistance?
Thank youf or any help you can give me.
 
Sincerely,
Rob Landreth
Assignment Editor
WSPA-TV
(864) 587-4462
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